NTEU


NTEU strongly opposes H.R. 122, which would eliminate the use of official time for union representation across the federal government.
This legislation, introduced by Phil Gingrey (R-Ga.), would deny federal employees represented by a union the right to engage in certain activities that are in the joint interest of both the union and the agency. NTEU believes that opposition to official time has nothing to do with deficit reduction and everything to do with taking away your right to union representation. It is an attempt to make the grievance process meaningless so that an employee who has been the victim of race or gender discrimination, sexual harassment, unfair denial of FMLA leave, or unsafe working conditions would have no steward to turn to.
For more information go to www.nteu.org 
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